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APPROVED: _April 25, 2011 
 

TOWN OF WINCHENDON 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES 

THURSDAY, APRIL 14, 2011 – 6:30 P.M. 
2ND Floor Town Hall Auditorium 

 
Present:  Elizabeth R. Hunt, Vice-Chairwoman  James M. Kreidler, Jr., Town Manager 
  Keith R. Barrows    Linda Daigle, Executive Assistant 
  Robert O’Keefe 
 
Absent:  C. Jackson Blair, Chairman 
  Robert L. Zbikowski 
 
 
List of Documents Presented at Meeting: 
 

• Certified Notice sent to Mr. & Mrs. Day, K. D. Rare Coin Co./Pawn regarding scheduled Public 
Hearing (attached) 

 
 

Vice-Chairwoman Hunt, acting as the Chair this evening, called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. 
with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States. This meeting aired live on local 
cable access channel 8. 
 
Hunt informed all in attendance that someone in the audience has disclosed she would be making 
an audio tape of the meeting this evening.  That person was Germaine Brooks. 
 
Hunt read the certified letter sent to K.D. Rare Coin Co., Larry and Karen Day, regarding the 
public hearing this evening on the consideration of suspension or revocation of their Pawnbroker’s 
license.  Since the Days were not yet present for the hearing, Barrows moved to recess for ten 
minutes.  O’Keefe seconded.  By roll call vote of all aye, the meeting recessed at 6:35 p.m.  
 
Acting Chairman Hunt called the Public Hearing back to order at 6:45 p.m.  O’Keefe said there are 
two sides to a hearing.  The license holder is not present but he wanted to hear if the Town 
Manager had any new information from the Police Chief.  Kreidler said nothing has changed and 
the Police Chief still recommends suspending the license. 
 
O’Keefe stated on the recommendation of the Chief of Police and the licensee not being present, 
moved to close the hearing. Barrows seconded.  By roll call vote of all aye, the motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
Barrows moved to adjourn; O’Keefe seconded.   By roll call vote of all aye, the meeting adjourned 
at 6:49 p.m.  An Executive Session was not held. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Linda Daigle 
Executive Assistant   


